
 
Luxair: Collective Work Agreement 

 
MANAGEMENT SAYS NO 

At today’s negotiation meeting, the labour unions spelled out two 
essential demands: 

- the safe-guarding of salaries and social benefits for current 
staff 

- an extension the collective work agreements for one year. 
The management’s response in a nutshell:  
 

NO! 
 
In the following planned information sessions, the labour unions 
will give you more detailed information about this as well as the 
necessary steps to take for safeguarding your future: 
 
 

Tuesday, 23rd September 2014  
 At « Centre Culturel de Sandweiler » 
 18, rue Principale à  Sandweiler (L-5240) 
Schedule of information sessions : 
11h00     12h30 15h00 17h30 
 

Agenda : 
1) Current state of CWA negotiations 
2) Open discussion 
3) Staff views about further steps 
 

Do come and ask your questions, your future is at stake! 
 
Released on the 19th of September 2014 


